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“Learning is a result of listening, which in turn leads to even better listening and attentiveness to 

the other person. In other words, to learn from the child, we must have empathy and empathy 

grows as we learn.” (Alice Miller) 

“Listen, my son, to your father’s instruction and do not forsake your mother’s teaching.”  

(Proverb 1:8). 

Dear Parents, 

I sincerely want to express my deepest love and gratitude for your co-operation in encouraging 

your children to complete the summer holidays Project on ECOLOGY on time. I viewed every 

student’s presentation. It was beautiful, mesmerizing, creative and wonderful to watch them. It is 

true that children prepared it and I know dear Parents you too have given your precious time to 

complete them. Thank you very much. Some of our students also depicted the beauty of nature 

through painting, drawing, write up, poem etc.Yes, “We have inherited a beautiful planet from 

our ancestors, now it is time to leave it in the best shape possible for the future generation” (Pope 

Francis) 

As a response to the complaints of some of the senior students with regard to the proper net 

connection which is a hindrance to benefit the maximum from the online classes conducted by 

the teachers, I would like to request you if you can try to provide better functioning of the net. 

Kindly make your children understand the extra effort put in by the teachers and Sisters to impart 

the lessons through online and to cooperate with them. Meanwhile let us pray and hope that this 

crisis will end soon.   

One more request please. Kindly instruct our Senior Students to keep safely their user ID and 

the password that had been generated and given to each individual student to attend the class. 

Please make sure that they note it down in a copy book. Kindly do not ask Ms. Suparna to create 

another account because of their lack of responsibility.  

Kindly take note of the following information: 

➢ The Fourth Assignment was uploaded on the school website on 14th June 2020.  

➢ The students from classes IV to XII have started their tests.  Some have already begun, 

others will start soon. 

➢ Project on ‘Ecology' will be uploaded in our school website. You will find it in “Co-

curricular Activities.”  

➢ Painting, drawing and write-ups all will also be uploaded. Kindly see and enjoy watching 

them.  

Payment of School Fees:  



➢ Parents of Classes Nursery to V are requested to pay only Tuition Fees. 

➢ Parents of Classes VI to XII are requested to pay Tuition fee and InfoTech/Smart board 

Fee. 

➢ Online portal will be opened from 17th June to 05th July 2020 for payment of fees for the 

months of June and July 2020. 

 

➢ For Class XI ABC only: When you come for the examination, kindly collect your 

stationary (Diary, Project File and Exercise copies) from the school office by submitting 

Class XI A & B Rs 420/- and Class XI C Rs 480 /- 

Finally, I take this opportunity to thank you dear Parents for your constant support and help in 

guiding our young minds to maturity. Dear Children, I request you all to do your little bit of good 

wherever you are. It is those little bits of good put together that overwhelm the world.  

Thanking you,  

Yours sincerely,  

Sr.Esther 


